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COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Enclosure. 14th November, 1929.

Dear Sir, Y
i

¥ith reference to the enclosed copy of & letter
received from Messrs. Macdonald, Bellingham & Olsen respeching
the steamer "ORLA", I beg to acquaint you that 1 have inforémd
those gentlemen that the issue ol a notice such as they desire
does rot come within the scope of this Society's operations
and that I am forwarding a copy of their lebter to you for

your attention.

1 am, Dear 8ir,
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Yours faithfully,

O

Secretary.

The Secretary,
LLOYDS
EQC.}I




